MCKEE

Date: November 27", 2024

Attention: Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust

Subject: OCWUT Project WC-0872

McKee Utility Contractors, LLC is committed to maintaining transparency and professionalism in all
aspects of our business. With this commitment in mind, we confirm that our submitted bid for
OCWUT Project WC-0872 - Atoka Pipeline Raw Water Transmission Line, Coalgate Pump
Station to Stonewall Pump Station will remain valid and will be honored through December 17,
2024.

Thank you for your time and attention. We look forward to working with the Oklahoma City
Water Utilities Trust and a successful completion of Project WC-0872. If any further information
or clarification is needed during this period, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Tyler McKee

President

McKee Utility Contractors, LLC
(O) 405.567.3666

(M) 405.245.1324
tyler@mckeeutility.com
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